LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 3, 2023

TO: Honorable DeWayne Burns, Chair, House Committee on Land & Resource Management

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1279 by Tepper (Relating to the extent of a municipality's extraterritorial jurisdiction.), As
Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would reduce the land area that can be considered part of municipalities' extraterritorial jurisdictions.
Local Government Impact
There would be an impact on the services provided and taxes collected by municipalities with extraterritorial

jurisdictions that are down-sized as a result of the bill.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: JMc, AF, BC, DPE
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